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New Energy Manager for FHEA Members   

 

 
 

FHEA is pleased to introduce Michael Soforenko P.E., our new energy 
support contact at ecoPreserve. Michael is available to FHEA members 
as a no-cost resource for one-on-one assistance within the ENRGY STAR 
Portfolio Manager (ESPM).  
 
Please feel free to reach out to him directly at 
michaels@ecopreserve.net or by phone at (443) 845-0615. 
 
 
Our 2020 goals: 

• Double the number of hospitals enrolled in ENERGY STAR 

• Increase the number of hospitals that qualify for the ENERGY 
STAR label  

 
Join us: If you’d like to participate in the FHEA’s Hospital 
Sustainability Collaborative, please let Michael know.  
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